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1. Solar-Battery Hybrid Resources 

• https://www.pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-
details.aspx?Issue=%7b3423B18C-59C2-49DD-84C5-AF42B1BA0256%7d 

Issue Status 

Solution Proposed 

Target Completion  

March 31, 2021 

Progress Update 

• PJM staff reviewed, and acquired stakeholder feedback on different solution options in the hybrid 
solutions matrix.   

Action Requested (if necessary) 

• The group is nearing the packaging phase and stakeholders are asked to bring forward any additional 
solutions options they may have at the next meeting. 

 

2. FERC Order 2222 / DER Aggregation 

Issue Status 

Education / Ongoing stakeholder discussions 

Target Completion  

Compliance filing due July 19, 2021 

Progress Update 

• PJM staff reviewed directives within FERC order 2222 that require close coordination with distribution 
utilities. PJM Staff also engaged EDCs via questions regarding utility review and operational 
coordination on FERC order 2222. 

https://www.pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-details.aspx?Issue=%7b3423B18C-59C2-49DD-84C5-AF42B1BA0256%7d
https://www.pjm.com/committees-and-groups/issue-tracking/issue-tracking-details.aspx?Issue=%7b3423B18C-59C2-49DD-84C5-AF42B1BA0256%7d
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• PJM staff introduced few potential solution to certain aspects of FERC order no. 2222 while seeking 
stakeholder feedback on initial PJM position on topics such as interconnection, size requirements, 
locational requirements, and the opt-in process for small utilities. 

Action Requested (if necessary) 

• Stakeholder feedback/presentation on Order 2222. If your organization would like to provide input on 
the Order or any of the material PJM staff has presented to date, the stakeholder process for 
developing the compliance filing, and/or recommendations specific to the various directives within the 
Order, please contact the DIRS facilitation team. 
 


